
December 09 to 13 2019
Artistic week at the 

Foundation



After the great achievement that 
the Dominican artists made for the 
city of Cabrera, they wanted to 
come back to beautify our school 
center. 
Indeed, we housed these artists in 
our school in July, and as a reward, 
the artists wanted to come back just 
for us.
During this artistic week, the lessons 
went normally. However, the 4 
classes of the Lycée received 
courses on Urban Art (graffiti, tags, 
...) given by the artists. 
7 artists were present, they painted 
murals on the theme "Your Vision of 
Education" by integrating the 
students of Lycée (3rd and 4th for 
Switzerland, and 1st and Terminale
for France) who already have a base 
in the different pictorial techniques.












